
Ref: AC.045/2017     30 November 2017  

Subject: Report on new project 

To: President and Managers 

      The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Forth Corporation Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform that the 

Company has received purchase order for the 24 hours preventive maintenance of DWDM 

(Dense Wavelength Division Multiplexing) equipment and IP-Core Network in 12 districts, 

dated 8 November 2017, from the Provincial Electricity Authority (“PEA”). The total value of 

project is Baht 256,992,600 (included VAT). The service period is 3 years starting from 29 

December 2017 to 28 December 2020. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

(Mr. Arin Jamnaree) 

Financial Controller 


